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Ottawa 28rd November, 1901.

Sir,

I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt

of your letter of the 20th instant, drawing attention

to the fact that an over payment of $1.00 was made to

Mr. W. Causland, of Regina, in connection with the setrie-

ment of his accounts therein referred to 1 and in reply I

beg to say that Mr McCausland has been requested to

refund the amount of the over-payment.

Your obedient servant.

D. Sleuat

Asst. Secretary.
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